
Board	Members	Sworn	In	2019	

In	the	January	Kane	County	School	Board	meeting,	Brian	Goulding	and	Dr.	LoRal	Linton	were	sworn	in	as	
members	of	the	Kane	County	Board	of	Education	by	Kane	County	Clerk/Auditor	Karla	Johnson.		Mr.	
Goulding	and	Dr.	Linton	represent	their	constituents	in	their	individual	voting	districts	very	well	and	
always	vote	for	what	is	best	for	the	students	and	the	district.	We	welcome	Mr.	Goulding	and	Dr.	Linton	
back	to	the	board	and	look	forward	to	working	with	them	in	the	future.			
	
Ben	Dalton	
Superintendent		
Kane	School	District		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Brian	Goulding	(left)	and	Dr.	LoRal	Linton	being	sworn	in	by	Karla	Johnson	


